
 

 

     

 

Bulletin No.  4-2014 
 
Subject:  Informational Mailings to the Chamber of Commerce and the Greater 

Prince George’s Business Roundtable 
 
Resource: Development Review Division 
 
Date:  December 12, 2014 

 
 
On October 28, 2014, the Prince George’s County Council, sitting as the District 
Council adopted CB-59-2014 for the purpose of adding the requirement for 
applicants to send an informational mailing to the Prince George’s Chamber of 
Commerce and the Greater Prince George’s Business Roundtable for Detailed Site 
Plan (DSP), Specific Design Plan (SDP), and Special Exception (SE) applications.  
 
Effective immediately informational mailing notice affidavits for DSPs, SDPs, and 
SEs must include a separate list documenting that the notices were mailed to the 
Prince George’s Chamber of Commerce and the Greater Prince George’s Business 
Roundtable at the following addresses: The  
 

Prince George’s Chamber of Commerce 
David Harrington, President and CEO 
4640 Forbes Boulevard, Suite 130  
Lanham, Maryland 20706 

 
Greater Prince George’s Business Roundtable 
M.H. Jim Estepp, President and CEO 
10201 Martin Luther King, Jr. Highway, Suite 220 
Bowie, MD 20720 

 
 
If you have any questions regarding this process, please contact Cheryl Summerlin 
at 301-952-3578 or cheryl.summerlin@ppd.mncppc.org. 
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